NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

O
pen Letter from Senator Hoylman and Colleagues to WeWork

BRAD HOYLMAN  September 3, 2015

Open Letter to WeWork CEO Adam Neumaii

Dear Mr. Neumantl,

We are concerned about the building service worker jobs WeWork is providing for worling New Yorkers.
You have been using a low-road contractor that pays workers as little as $10 an hour, less than half
the industry standard.

After the workers launched a campaign for good jobs and a uniomn, you responded witha plan to cut
the contractor and employ the workers directly. But the new English-language requirement seems to be
intencled to leave the current contracted workers—who are almost entirely Latino immigrants—jobless.

These new jobs pay $15 an hour. The standard rate for building service jobs starts at $18 an hour
for new hires and goes up to %24 for workers with more experience. Working New Yorkers dorn't need
substandard pay.

WeWork claims to be a scommunity” whose mission is to “create a world where people work to make
a life, not just a living.”

We urge you o recognize that the puilding service workers who clean your offices are already part of
your COmmMmUIIty. You should provide jobs that will help them make a life and aliving in New York City.

Sincerely,

Fric Adains, Beooklym Borough President Maria del Carmen p.m:ryn,l:'an-m.mcﬂ District 17 Mark Levine, City Council Distrct 7
Gale Brewer, Manhattan Borough President Drariel Deomm, City Council District 25 Alan Masiel, City Council District 46
o BFac] Faninal. Chiv Courcll District 37 Carlos Menchaca, City Council District 38




